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OPPOSITION TO RC009 

1. NOTHING HAS CHANGED SINCE THE RULING THAT THE PROGRAM

IS UNLAWFUL. THE STATE HAS YET TO PROVIDE INFORMATION

ON THE BEAR POPULATION AND THE IMPACT THIS PROGRAM

HAS ON THEM.

2. THIS IS NOT AN “EMERGENCY” – THE BEAR PROGRAM WAS

FOUND TO BE UNLAWFUL BECAUSE THE PUBLIC DID NOT HAVE

AN OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT, AND THE STATE DIDN’T ASSESS

HOW THE PROGRAM WOULD IMPACT BEARS.

3. THIS PROPOSAL FOR EMERGENCY REGULATIONS WAS NOT

AVAILABLE AT THE START OF THIS MEETING, AND BECAME

AVAILABLE AS IT WAS ANNOUNCED VERBALLY.
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